
Interested in Science, Technology, Engineering, or Math?
Want to explore sustainability, energy, and climate change?

Calling all young men  
interested in energy and sustainability!
Embark on a free electrifying week of energy, climate change, and leadership at 
the Exelon Foundation Boys to STEM Academy. Unleash your curiosity through 
hands-on projects, a weeklong energy challenge, and immersive experiences 
that blend STEM with essential leadership skills. Explore sustainable energy 
solutions and become part of a community shaping the future. Don’t miss out 
on this opportunity to explore, learn, and lead towards a sustainable future! 

The Exelon Foundation Boys to STEM Academy is a free week-long, residential 
leadership program for young men at the Saint Joseph’s University.

In Partnership with The NEED Project

Exelon Foundation  
Boys to STEM Academy
Sunday, July 6th to Friday, July 11th, 2025
at Saint Joseph’s University

Who should apply?
Current 10th and 11th grade boys  

Learn more and apply, go to:
 www.exelonstemacademy.org

All applications are due by
Thursday, April 1, 2024.

Informational webinar 
February 20, 2025.

Contact : Tyler Cvitkovic, 
tcvitkovic@need.org with any 
questions.

https://needorg.my.salesforce-sites.com/boystostem/event/home/btsinfo25

